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  PC Gamer ,2009
  Ethics for the Information Age Michael Jay Quinn,2006 Widely praised for
its balanced treatment of computer ethics, Ethics for the Information Age
offers a modern presentation of the moral controversies surrounding
information technology. Topics such as privacy and intellectual property are
explored through multiple ethical theories, encouraging readers to think
critically about these issues and to make their own ethical decisions.
  Game Feel Steve Swink,2008-10-13 Game Feel exposes feel as a hidden
language in game design that no one has fully articulated yet. The language
could be compared to the building blocks of music (time signatures, chord
progressions, verse) - no matter the instruments, style or time period -
these building blocks come into play. Feel and sensation are similar building
blocks whe
  Video Game Spaces Michael Nitsche,2008-12-05 An exploration of how we see,
use, and make sense of modern video game worlds. The move to 3D graphics
represents a dramatic artistic and technical development in the history of
video games that suggests an overall transformation of games as media. The
experience of space has become a key element of how we understand games and
how we play them. In Video Game Spaces, Michael Nitsche investigates what
this shift means for video game design and analysis. Navigable 3D spaces
allow us to crawl, jump, fly, or even teleport through fictional worlds that
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come to life in our imagination. We encounter these spaces through a
combination of perception and interaction. Drawing on concepts from literary
studies, architecture, and cinema, Nitsche argues that game spaces can evoke
narratives because the player is interpreting them in order to engage with
them. Consequently, Nitsche approaches game spaces not as pure visual
spectacles but as meaningful virtual locations. His argument investigates
what structures are at work in these locations, proceeds to an in-depth
analysis of the audiovisual presentation of gameworlds, and ultimately
explores how we use and comprehend their functionality. Nitsche introduces
five analytical layers—rule-based space, mediated space, fictional space,
play space, and social space—and uses them in the analyses of games that
range from early classics to recent titles. He revisits current topics in
game research, including narrative, rules, and play, from this new
perspective. Video Game Spaces provides a range of necessary arguments and
tools for media scholars, designers, and game researchers with an interest in
3D game worlds and the new challenges they pose.
  Go Mobile Jeanne Hopkins,Jamie Turner,2012-01-05 Set-up, run, and measure
successful mobile media marketing campaigns Go Mobile is packed with tools,
tips, and techniques that will help readers set-up, launch, run, and measure
mobile media campaigns. This book will help readers understand the different
mobile media platforms, learn how to us SMS for business, incorporate 2D and
QR Codes into their campaigns, develop mobile websites and mobile apps, see



4

case studies, and much more. Go Mobile offers practical, step-by-step
guidance for implementing a mobile marketing campaign. Readers will learn how
to: Use location-based marketing to get new customers and keep existing ones
Integrate social media with your mobile media campaign Use mobile E-commerce
to improve brand loyalty Measure the ROI of a mobile media campaign Develop
mobile media business models you can use to grow revenues With these
effective, efficient, and integrated mobile marketing campaigns, business
owners and marketers will garner enviable response rates and watch their
revenue grow more rapidly than ever before.
  Things Fall Apart Chinua Achebe,1994-09-01 “A true classic of world
literature . . . A masterpiece that has inspired generations of writers in
Nigeria, across Africa, and around the world.” —Barack Obama “African
literature is incomplete and unthinkable without the works of Chinua Achebe.”
—Toni Morrison Nominated as one of America’s best-loved novels by PBS’s The
Great American Read Things Fall Apart is the first of three novels in Chinua
Achebe's critically acclaimed African Trilogy. It is a classic narrative
about Africa's cataclysmic encounter with Europe as it establishes a colonial
presence on the continent. Told through the fictional experiences of Okonkwo,
a wealthy and fearless Igbo warrior of Umuofia in the late 1800s, Things Fall
Apart explores one man's futile resistance to the devaluing of his Igbo
traditions by British political andreligious forces and his despair as his
community capitulates to the powerful new order. With more than 20 million
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copies sold and translated into fifty-seven languages, Things Fall Apart
provides one of the most illuminating and permanent monuments to African
experience. Achebe does not only capture life in a pre-colonial African
village, he conveys the tragedy of the loss of that world while broadening
our understanding of our contemporary realities.
  Smile and Look Pretty Amanda Pellegrino,2022-03-08 “[A] 9 to 5 for the
Instagram generation... Darkly funny and bitingly modern.” —Andrea Bartz,
author of Reese’s Book Club Pick We Were Never Here HIGHLY ANTICIPATED BY
FORTUNE ⋅ FEMINIST BOOK CLUB ⋅ THE NERD DAILY ⋅ BOOKISH ⋅ MOTHERLY What
happens when four assistants risk everything to say enough is enough? Best
friends Cate, Lauren, Olivia and Max are overworked and underpaid assistants
to some of the most powerful people in the entertainment industries. Like the
assistants who came before them, the women know they have to pay their dues
and abide the demeaning tasks and verbal abuse from their bosses in order to
climb the ladders to their dream jobs. But as they are passed over for
promotions and the toxic office environments reach a breaking point, the
women secretly start an anonymous blog detailing their experiences, which
snowballs into hundreds of others coming forward with stories of their own.
Confronted with newfound viral fame and the possibility of their identities
being revealed, the assistants have to contend with the life-changing
consequences of speaking out against those who refuse to share the power.
  Our Enemies in Blue Kristian Williams,2015-08-03 Let's begin with the
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basics: violence is an inherent part of policing. The police represent the
most direct means by which the state imposes its will on the citizenry. They
are armed, trained, and authorized to use force. Like the possibility of
arrest, the threat of violence is implicit in every police encounter.
Violence, as well as the law, is what they represent. Using media reports
alone, the Cato Institute's last annual study listed nearly seven thousand
victims of police misconduct in the United States. But such stories of police
brutality only scratch the surface of a national epidemic. Every year, tens
of thousands are framed, blackmailed, beaten, sexually assaulted, or killed
by cops. Hundreds of millions of dollars are spent on civil judgments and
settlements annually. Individual lives, families, and communities are
destroyed. In this extensively revised and updated edition of his seminal
study of policing in the United States, Kristian Williams shows that police
brutality isn't an anomaly, but is built into the very meaning of law
enforcement in the United States. From antebellum slave patrols to today's
unarmed youth being gunned down in the streets, peace keepers have always
used force to shape behavior, repress dissent, and defend the powerful. Our
Enemies in Blue is a well-researched page-turner that both makes historical
sense of this legalized social pathology and maps out possible alternatives.
  Best IPhone Apps Josh Clark,2009-06-30 Presents a guide to the apps that
are available for the iPhone and iPod Touch.
  Daily Graphic Ransford Tetteh,2010-03-16
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  Fencing in AIDS Holly Wardlow,2020-09-21 A free open access ebook is
available upon publication. Learn more at www.luminosoa.org. In this vitally
important book, medical anthropologist Holly Wardlow takes readers through a
ten-year history of the AIDS epidemic in Tari, Papua New Guinea, focusing on
the political and economic factors that make women vulnerable to HIV and on
their experiences with antiretroviral therapy. Alive with the women’s stories
about being trafficked to gold mines, resisting polygynous marriages, and
struggling to be perceived as morally upright, Fencing in AIDS demonstrates
that being female shapes every aspect of the AIDS epidemic. Offering crucial
insights into the anthropologies of mining, ethics, and gender, this is
essential reading for scholars and professionals addressing the global AIDS
crisis today.
  Challenges for Game Designers Brenda Brathwaite,Ian Schreiber,2009 Welcome
to a book written to challenge you, improve your brainstorming abilities, and
sharpen your game design skills! Challenges for Game Designers: Non-Digital
Exercises for Video Game Designers is filled with enjoyable, interesting, and
challenging exercises to help you become a better video game designer,
whether you are a professional or aspire to be. Each chapter covers a
different topic important to game designers, and was taken from actual
industry experience. After a brief overview of the topic, there are five
challenges that each take less than two hours and allow you to apply the
material, explore the topic, and expand your knowledge in that area. Each
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chapter also includes 10 non-digital shorts to further hone your skills. None
of the challenges in the book require any programming or a computer, but many
of the topics feature challenges that can be made into fully functioning
games. The book is useful for professional designers, aspiring designers, and
instructors who teach game design courses, and the challenges are great for
both practice and homework assignments. The book can be worked through
chapter by chapter, or you can skip around and do only the challenges that
interest you. As with anything else, making great games takes practice and
Challenges for Game Designers provides you with a collection of fun,
thoughtprovoking, and of course, challenging activities that will help you
hone vital skills and become the best game designer you can be.
  Cry the Beloved Country Alan Paton,1953
  Games Without Frontiers Aki Järvinen,2009
  Niles' National Register ,1847 Containing political, historical,
geographical, scientifical, statistical, economical, and biographical
documents, essays and facts: together with notices of the arts and manu
factures, and a record of the events of the times.
  Niles' National Register Hezekiah Niles,William Ogden Niles,Jeremiah
Hughes,George Beatty,1848
  Niles' Weekly Register ... Hezekiah Niles,1848
  From Puritanism to Postmodernism Richard Ruland,Malcolm Bradbury,2016-04-14
Widely acknowledged as a contemporary classic that has introduced thousands
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of readers to American literature, From Puritanism to Postmodernism: A
History of American Literature brilliantly charts the fascinating story of
American literature from the Puritan legacy to the advent of postmodernism.
From realism and romanticism to modernism and postmodernism it examines and
reflects on the work of a rich panoply of writers, including Poe, Melville,
Fitzgerald, Pound, Wallace Stevens, Gwendolyn Brooks and Thomas Pynchon.
Characterised throughout by a vibrant and engaging style it is a superb
introduction to American literature, placing it thoughtfully in its rich
social, ideological and historical context. A tour de force of both literary
and historical writing, this Routledge Classics edition includes a new
preface by co-author Richard Ruland, a new foreword by Linda Wagner-Martin
and a fascinating interview with Richard Ruland, in which he reflects on the
nature of American fiction and his collaboration with Malclolm Bradbury. It
is published here for the first time.
  Precolonial Black Africa Cheikh Anta Diop,Harold Salemson,2012-09-01 This
comparison of the political and social systems of Europe and black Africa
from antiquity to the formation of modern states demonstrates the black
contribution to the development of Western civilization.
  From Bloodshed to Hope in Burundi Ambassador Robert Krueger,Kathleen Tobin
Krueger,2009-03-06 In 1994, while nations everywhere stood idly by, 800,000
people were slaughtered in eight weeks in Rwanda. Arriving as U.S. Ambassador
to neighboring Burundi a few weeks later, Bob Krueger began drawing
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international attention to the genocide also proceeding in Burundi, where he
sought to minimize the killing and to preserve its fledgling democratic
government from destruction by its own army. From Bloodshed to Hope in
Burundi is a compelling eyewitness account of both a horrific and persistent
genocide and of the ongoing efforts of many courageous individuals to build a
more just society. Krueger and his wife Kathleen graphically document the
slaughter occurring all around them, as well as their repeated efforts to get
the U.S. government and the international community to take notice and take
action. Bob Krueger reconstructs the events of the military coup that
precipitated the Burundi genocide and describes his efforts to uncover the
truth by digging up graves and interviewing survivors. In straightforward and
powerful language, Kathleen Krueger recounts her family's experience living
amid civil war, including when she faced down a dozen AK-47-wielding African
soldiers to save the life of a household worker. From Bloodshed to Hope in
Burundi shines a piercing light on a genocide that has gone largely
unreported, and identifies those responsible for it. It also offers hope that
as the truth emerges and the perpetrators are brought to account, the people
of Burundi will at last achieve peace and reconciliation.
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